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Mr Paul Ballantyne



Mr. Chairman,
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Firstly. | would like to thank the Chair of the International Civil Service



Commission’s review of the feasibility and suitability of reflecting the current pay
freeze in the comparator civil service in the administration of the post adjustment
system. Given the extraordinary economic circumstances, we call on all Member

States, in conjunction with the Commission, to explore possible temporary
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